SWIMMING LESSONS
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

How do | know what level my student should be in this summer?
If your child has had swimming lessons at the West Salem pool before, the last
level passed will determine this year’s swim level. Email
wspool@wsalem.k12.wi.us if you cannot remember your child’s last level passed.
If your child has not had lessons in West Salem, choose the level that best
describes their swimming ability and current age based on the class descriptions
below.

Will the pool cancel lessons because of the weather?
There is a chance this could happen. If you feel the weather may impact the pool
being open, please call the pool at 608-786-5309 or check our Facebook page
which we will try to update as soon as possible.

Is there a limit for how many students are in each class?
Yes, we have a limit of 10 students per class due to our staffing abilities.

Is there a waiting list for classes that are full?
We do not have a wait list. Lessons are on a first-come, first-served basis.

Can students take more than one session of swim lessons?
They can only take one session per summer because of the large demand for
swimming lessons.

What if my student goes to BGC?
- This summer, BGC will only be able to transport members to swim lesson sessions
at 9:00am & 10:00am.
- If your child has swim lessons at 8:00am, we are asking you to drop them off
directly at the pool & the BGC will pick them up after. If they have swim lessons at
11:00am, we will drop them off but will not be able to help transport them back.
- BGC will arrive by 9:55am & 10:55am to pick up members from swim lessons to
allow them to change after swimming.
- If your child is signed up for a lesson at sessions 11:00am or 12:00pm, we will have
them get ready at BGC & ensure they sign back in after their swim lessons are
complete.
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